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Let’s Hear it for Our Symphony League

As we continue to sequester from the Coronavirus I’m so grateful 
for the friends I’ve made in our amazing Symphony League.  The 
energy, creativity and fun of our dedicated band of volunteers has 
been a joy.  Acting as president for the past two years has been an 
honor and I thank all of you for the opportunity.
What a shame that we were forced to close down the last half of 
our fundraising activities for this year.  Our Wings of Glory 1940s 
Ball was virtually sold out, the band was warming up, cocktails were 
on ice and the Veterans Hall was rolling out the red carpet when 
the virus hit and all activities stopped. We postponed and finally 
cancelled the event.  Many of our members donated their ticket 
money for which we’re grateful, and this amount will be added to 
our check for the Symphony Association at the Annual Meeting.

Please be sure to join us on Zoom for our first Virtual Annual Meeting on Friday, June 26th at 2:00 
p.m. If you haven’t used Zoom you’ll find it easy and fun to use. Our meeting will be a chance to catch 
up with one another, thank our intrepid volunteers, install next year’s officers and present our check 
to the Association.  Don’t miss it!  

Next year will be different from any in our 
long history.  Fortunately we have an amazing 
proposed roster of officers ready to lead us 
forward with Cheryl Hammond taking over as 
president. I look forward to supporting Cheryl 
and helping to keep the spirit of our League alive 
and well in Santa Cruz.  

Stay well, everyone.  Thank you for all you do 
and I look forward to seeing you at the Annual 
Meeting.

Nancy Van Natta
President, 
Santa Cruz Symphony League

At our January 31 Preview, Nancy visiting with Dorothy 
Wise, Executive Director of the Santa Cruz Symphony



The League 
at Work 
and Play

Preview at California Grill,
Watsonville, January 31, 2020

Danny making a point

Dan Rutan inviting guests to 
join the League

Mary Jo & Fred Dunn-Ruiz

Joan Nuttall-Stokes 
& Patrick Hung

Before we were sequestered Nancy 
invited us to the Wings of Glory Gala 

Vickie Rutan & Deborah Bronstein Pat Sandidge & Sandy Hartman



MUSICIAN RELIEF FUND
 
Despite having to cancel their March, May and June 
concerts from this season, the Santa Cruz Symphony has 
still found a way to support their musicians.  On March 
16, when the shelter-in-place order was first announced 
in California, the Santa Cruz Symphony set up its Musician 
Relief Fund, seeded by $20,000 from the general 
operating fund. Including cash and ticket donations, the 
fund has so far raised over $85,000.  The first payment 
from this fund went out at the beginning of April to 
a resounding appreciation from musicians.  A second 
payment will be going out in May.

“Thank you very much for your extraordinary support, generosity, kindness, and thoughtfulness,” 
wrote cellist Shain Carrasco. “While it is tragic that we won’t be able to gather to make music together 
this spring, this outpouring of support from our board and donors will make a huge difference to all of 
us struggling to keep our heads above the water in these turbulent times. I hope we may all stay safe, 
healthy, and that we may return to our musical home in Santa Cruz Symphony as soon as possible. 
Please extend my heartfelt gratitude to everyone involved in creating this lifeline for us musicians.”

The Musician Relief Fund will be maintained throughout the shutdown in the goal of supporting the 
Symphony’s musicians financially. The Association is planning to send out another payment in May 
from donations received since the first payment.

Donations to the Musician Relief Fund can be made at santacruzsymphony.org. Keeping the 
organization going through the shutdown is essential, and donations to the Association are also 
welcome.

“We are all looking forward to once again convening at the Santa Cruz Civic Auditorium and the Mello 
Center for the Performing Arts to bring orchestral music to our community,” said Wise. “More than 
ever we appreciate our collective Symphony family and are anxious to be together again.”

----

You Can Still Contribute

Donations can be made online at santacruzsymphony.org or by sending a check to Santa Cruz 
Symphony 307 Church St. Santa Cruz, CA 95060.
 



and Volunteer Recognition
Friday, June 26, 2:00

This year’s meeting will be a “virtual meeting” on Zoom. It will have to be a BYOL (“Bring your own lunch) 
gathering. This is a first for the League but we know you will want to be there for the big “reveal” as Nancy 
presents the League’s check to the Symphony Association. We will also install the officers for the 2020-21 
season.
Please plan to join us in this “once in a lifetime” (we hope!) virtual Annual Meeting. You will receive 
information about logging in closer to the meeting. “See” you there.

Wings of Glory Gala Donors
BUSINESSES 
Alderwood
Alfaro Family Vineyards
Armitage Wines
Burrell School Winery
Cafe Mare
California Grill
Che Fico
Cilantros
Condit Properties
Costanoa Lodge
Crepe Place
DIG Gardens
DJ’s Mini Mart
Gilda’s on the Wharf
HOME Restaurant
Jalisco Restaurant
Jewel Theater Company
Margaritaville Capitola
MJA Vineyards
Persephone
Regale Winery and Vineyard
Riva Fish House
Rumble Fish
Santa Cruz Seaside Company
Santa Cruz Warriors
Sante Arcangeli Family Wines
Scopazzi’s Restaurant & Lounge
Silver Mountain Vineyards
Storrs Vineyard
Suda
U.S.S Potomac
Watsonville Fire Department
Wild Roots Market
Windy Oaks Winery

INDIVIDUALS
Jim & Robin Alves
Tom & Pegi Ard
Michael & Karin Beumer-Browner
Mary & Harry Blanchard
Sally Bookman
Robert & Susan Bosso
Deborah Bronstein
Barbara Canfield
Angela Clark
Ricardo De La Cruz
Candace Dekkert
Jan Derecho
Nancy Van Natta & John Dickinson
Gerry & Tamara Doan
Harry & Norma Domash
Dwayne & Linda Downing
Lee & Emily Duffus
Fred & Mary Jo Dunn-Ruiz
Carole Ellis
Jane Ferguson
Catharine Gill
Kara Gray
Marianne Groh
Cheryl Hammond
Nick & Sandy Hartman
Kathleen Hatfield
Frank & Anne Hayden
Paul & Frederica Heady
Joanna Hildebrandt 
Tina Rodriguez & Patrick Hung
Patricia Greenway & Noah Jackel
Stephen & Barbara Jackel
Glynnis Krappe Jones
Helen Jones
John & Susan Koeker
Roger Knacke

INDIVIDUALS - Continued
Judy Kuehlborn
Nancy Lenz
Marilyn Manning &
   Richard Lonergan
Sandy Lovett
Marco Mack
Julie Mazurek
Donald Mc Pherson
Jack & Nancy Mead
Avis Meyers
Gail Mowatt
Siobhan Jones & Sean O’neal
Peter & Mary Ann Orr
Don & Dianne Overbo
Joe & Cathy Parisie
Tim Clayman & Lindsey Patel
Charles Prentis
Rowland & Pat Rebele
Philip & Tina Rodriguez
Dan & Vickie Rutan
Gitta Ryle
Campbell & Joyce Scott
Ron & Cynthia Sekkel
Lee Slaff
Annie Asche & Albert Smith
Peggy Snider
Graham & Joni Stokes
Kate Sutherland
Angela Surkis
Toni Sutherland
Bob Talkington
Clyde & Sheila Vaughn
James Warmkessel
Dorothy Wise
Charles & Spomenka Zaninovich



Your support when you shop at 
AmazonSmile; simply identify

Santa Cruz Symphony  
How does AmazonSmile work?
When first visiting AmazonSmile, customers 
are prompted to select a charitable 
organization from almost one million eligible 
organizations. In order to browse or shop at 
AmazonSmile, customers must first select a 
charitable organization. For eligible purchases 
at AmazonSmile, the AmazonSmile Foundation 
will donate 0.5% of the purchase price to the 
customer’s selected charitable organization. 

How does my organization receive the 
donations?
Each quarter, the AmazonSmile Foundation 
makes donations to eligible charitable 
organizations by electronic funds transfer. 
Donations will be transferred approximately 45 
days after the end of each calendar quarter. To 
account for Product returns, a portion of the 
quarterly donations will be withheld until the 
next donation cycle, subject to any reduction 
due to returns from prior quarters. See the 
AmazonSmile Participation Agreement for 
more details. 

What is the AmazonSmile Foundation?
The AmazonSmile Foundation is a 501(c)
(3) private foundation created by Amazon 
to administer the AmazonSmile program. 
All donation amounts generated by the 
AmazonSmile program are remitted to 
the AmazonSmile Foundation. In turn, the 
AmazonSmile Foundation donates those 
amounts to the charitable organizations 
selected by our customers. Amazon pays all 
expenses of the AmazonSmile Foundation; they 
are not deducted from the donation amounts 
generated by purchases on AmazonSmile.

Make a gift in honor 
of, or in memory of 

someone
precious to you.

Are you looking for a 
way to honor a friend, or 
to give a memorial gift? 
Please send the following 
information to: Santa Cruz Symphony League, Sheila 
Vaughn, Treasurer, 307 Church Street, Santa Cruz, CA 
95060.

A donation of $ _________
___ In Honor of ____________________________
___ In Memory of __________________________
From:  Name: ______________________________
	 Address: ____________________________
	 ____________________________________

Please notify:
	 Name: ______________________________
	 Address: ____________________________
	 ____________________________________

ROUND ROBIN 
BRIDGE

Chairperson 
Jeanne Shada

		

How to have fun and raise funds for our 
Symphony League.

Each couple plays with another couple in 
the section once a month from September 
through May.  A no-host award party is held 
in the Spring. Prizes are presented to the 
winners of each section with the highest 
cumulative scores.

CALL JEANNE SHADA,  831-247-3253, IF YOU 
WOULD

LIKE TO PARTICIPATE



Directors and Officers

President
  Nancy Van Natta
Past President, 
     Parliamentarian
  Clyde Vaughn
VP Educational Programs
     and Previews
  Cheryl Hammond
    and Kate Sutherland
VP Membership,
     Recruitment and Directory
  Dan Rutan
VP Public Relations
  Patricia Greenway
VP Communications
  Clyde Vaughn
Recording Secretary
  Vickie Rutan 

Standing Committee Chairs
Rehearsal Refreshments
  Dan & Vickie Rutan
Volunteers
  Kathy Hatfield
Historian
  Cheryl Hammond
Home Tour
  Nancy Van Natta
   & Cheryl Hammond
Round Robin Bridge
  Jeanne Shada
20-20 Coordinator

Property Manager
  Cheryl Hammond

Check out our Facebook page at:
www.facebook.com/SCSymphonyLeague

BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 2019-20 Season

 Corresponding Secretary
  Susan Koeker
Treasurer
  Sheila Vaughn
Assistant Treasurer
  Kathy Hatfield
Board Members at Large
  Fred Dun-Ruiz
  Mary Ann Hobbs
  Patrick Hung
  Helen Jones 
  Spomenka Zaninovich
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307 Church Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060


